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Upper Foundation Stage visit to Wigfield Farm 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are excited to inform you that we have arranged an educational visit for the children in Upper Foundation to 
visit Wigfield Farm near Barnsley.  This facility is operated by Barnsley College and the children will enjoy a tour 
around the farm and have the opportunity to visit the reptile room (which is normally closed to the public) whilst we 
are visiting.   
 
We are planning to visit Wigfield Farm on:  Tuesday 2nd July 2024.  We will leave school shortly after the children 
have arrived and been registered and will return to school in time for the end of the school day (traffic permitting).   
 
The children can choose to have a packed lunch provided by school, or can bring their own packed lunch from 
home.  The school lunch will consist of a choice of sandwich (ham, cheese or tuna), vegetable sticks, fruit and a 
muffin.  
 
If you would like your child to have a packed lunch provided, you will be able to order through the school app and 
the link will follow this letter. Please note any school provided packed lunch must be ordered by 11.00am Friday 
21st June. 
 
If you are providing your child with a lunch from home, please can these be placed in a named carrier bag so that 
these can all be disposed of at the farm (no plastic lunch boxes and metal spoons).  
All children will need to bring their named water bottles to drink from at lunchtime and throughout the day.   
 
Children need to be dressed in school uniform with appropriate footwear for a day out on the farm (no sandals 
please).  Please ensure your child brings a sun hat to school and also a coat, as we know the British weather can 
be unpredictable!  Please apply suncream to your child before they come to school.   
 

If your child has any animal allergies that we need to be aware of, please speak to your child’s class teacher/key 
worker as soon as possible.  
 
The trip will cost £6.30 for each child, which includes coach travel and entry to the farm. 
Our trip has been generously subsidised by the Friends of Holy Trinity who have made a generous contribution to 
the cost of the coaches. Payment needs to be made via ParentPay by Friday 21st June.  You will receive an 
additional letter to enable you to activate this account, if your child did not attend Lower Foundation. 
 
Regards, 
 
The Foundation Stage Team 
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